
Village Maintenance Report 
   
 To: Mayor David Miller 

  

 Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 

  

 From: Brian Gauger 

  

 Date: August 29, 2022 

 

 Re:  July Maintenance Report 

 

 

1.General Village Maintenance:   Three new garbage receptacles were delivered and installed 

on the Joyce Cohn pathway, the traffic triangle on Clent Road, and at the end of Clent Road.  All 

of the stop, parking, and yellow lines were re-painted throughout the village.  The potholes have 

been filled throughout the village.  All of the brackets to mount the security cameras were 

delivered, mounted on the poles and cables run for future camera install. 

 

2.Equipment Maintenance:  The battery and terminal end was replaced on the street sweeper 

(not holding a charge).  Fuel stabilizer was added to the fuel tank on the paint machine for 

storage until future use. 

 


